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Dear staff and parents/carers, 

While attending plumbing investigations at Warrawee Public School this week, mould was 
detected in the principal’s office, the Outside of School Hours Care area and a demountable 
classroom. 

Recent hot and humid conditions, and water leaks have contributed to the development of 
mould in these areas. 

Plumbing work has begun to fix the leaks and is likely to be finished by Thursday, 14 March.  

As a precaution, access to the principal’s office will be restricted until a clearance certificate is 
received. The Outside of School Hours Care area and demountable classroom will remain open 
with increased ventilation in place. An independent hygienist will attend the site on Friday, 15 
March to provide recommendations on how to remediate the areas impacted by mould. 

All work will take place outside of school hours, with additional safety measures and air 
monitoring in place while work is being done. All inspections and remediation works will be 
conducted in accordance with recommendations from the independent occupational hygienist. 

The health, safety, and wellbeing of the school and the local community is our highest priority. 
We will keep the community updated. 

Thank you for your cooperation during this important work. 
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